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REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL #0639 

 

Unarmed Civilian Security Services 
 
The Allegheny County Airport Authority (ACAA) is seeking proposals from qualified proposers to provide scheduled 
and on-call, unarmed civilian security guard services at Pittsburgh International Airport and all owned and maintained 
facilities to meet the minimum qualifications identified in this Request for Proposal (RFP). The purpose of this 
solicitation is to enable ACAA to ascertain which party is most capable of providing the necessary services with 
maximum effectiveness, capability, and cost efficiency.  

 
This is a Request for Proposal.  It is not an offer, a contract nor an invitation for bids.  The submission of a proposal, in 

response to this request, constitutes an invitation to negotiate and not to bid.  The submission of a proposal does not impose 

any legal obligation upon either the Allegheny County Airport Authority or the party submitting the proposal, nor does it 

create any contractual or quasi-contractual relationship between them. 

 

The Allegheny County Airport Authority reserves the right to reject or disregard any or all proposals, to negotiate with any 

or all firms submitting proposals or with firms not submitting proposals, and to enter into a contract with any firm for any 

or all of the services described herein. 

 

Your firm can obtain a copy of the RFP and instructions at:  https://flypittsburgh.bonfirehub.com on behalf of the 

Department of Procurement, Allegheny County Airport Authority, Pittsburgh International Airport, Landside 

Terminal, 4th Floor Mezzanine, PO Box 12370, Pittsburgh, PA 15231-0370. 

 

 


